Dear Show Attendee

I know that most of you woodworkers are probably wondering why Peachtree is not participating in the Woodworking Shows this coming 2019 show season. Some of you may not be aware that Peachtree Woodworking Supply is a family based business and has been involved in the woodworking shows for over 20 years. My decision to not commit to the 2019 show season was brought about by a serious medical condition affecting my sister Sheri Baxter. She was diagnosed with invasive ductal carcinoma (breast cancer). Sheri and her husband Bob have been working the show circuit for Peachtree over 19 years. They both play a key role in the management of our show program. With her surgeries and radiation treatment I knew the shows would have to wait until she has beat this terrible disease. This decision didn't come easily for me since I have personally been displaying on the woodworking shows for 34 years. I know that a great number of our customers originated from seeing Peachtree at the shows and enjoyed the weekends of being able to see, feel and experience the products out on the show floor. Peachtree Woodworking and our staff will certainly miss being involved with the shows this season and seeing all of you woodworkers in person. We are not saying Peachtree is finished doing the woodworking shows for good, but rather just taking a necessary medical break for now. I would also like to thank all of you woodworkers for the many years you attended the Woodworking Shows and made a purchase from Peachtree. Your continued patronage and support has made us the company we are today. With that being said, Peachtree Woodworking as a whole is moving forward in a very positive direction as a company. We look forward to serving all of our customers online through our website and if you are in Atlanta please stop by our store located in Peachtree Corners, GA and say hello.

Sincerely

David Hughes
Owner/President

Peachtree Woodworking Supply